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We desperately need measures like this to help alleviate the housing crisis here in 

the Portland area. Oregon is experiencing a housing emergency that 

disproportionately impacts underserved communities and vulnerable community 

members. North and Northeast Portland residents are finding it hard to secure 

affordable housing due to gentrification.  

I strongly support the increased housing production for people who are at risk of 

homelessness or displacement. I specifically appreciate the integration of community 

services, so these individuals and families are being supported in more ways.  


